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FROM: 

MEMORANDUM- CITY OF PASADENA 
Human Services and Recreation Department 

July 14, 2014 

Honorable Mayor and City Council Members~ 
Mercy Santoro, Director- Human Services & Recreation 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION BY FLINTRIDGE CENTER PROVIDING AN UPDATE 
ON THE VISION 20/20 YOUTH VIOLENCE PREVENTION PROGRAM 
AND HIGHLIGHTING KEY PROGRAMMING PRIORITIES 

On March 8, 2010, City Council approved Flintridge Center to serve as the Community's 
Institutional Home to convene stakeholder groups and work collaboratively on violence 
prevention, known as Vision 20/20. For the first 3 years of their work in convening local 
groups, the City provided $50,000 annually to support these efforts. In fiscal year 2013-
14, the City Council allocated an additional $25,000 to Vision 20/20, bringing the total 
City contract with the Flintridge Center to $75,000 annually. 

As part of the contract terms, Flintridge is to provide bi-annual updates to the City 
Council Public Safety Committee. The most recent report was provided on January 27, 
2014. At this meeting, Vice Mayor Jacque Robinson requested that an update on 
Vision 20/20 along with program highlights be brought to the City Council. In addition to 
this information, community members will share, via oral presentations, their personal 
transformative experiences as result of their participation in: The Apprenticeship 
Program, Intervention Institute, Reintegration Council, and Youth of Promise Mentoring. 

In subsequent reports, Flintridge Center will provide reports that focus on 
program/project outcomes, status on recommendations detailed in the Gap Analysis 
Report as well as on future strategic planning efforts. 

Attachments: A-Vision 20/20 Priorities 
8-2014-15 Reporting to Council 

07/14/2014 

Item 21 






















